
State of Florida 

~~ ~ 

DATE: January 6,2002 
TO: 

RE: 

Marguerite Lockard, Commission Clerk & Administrat'v 

Docket No. 010978-TX - ConfidentiaI DN 08712-01 
FROM: Brenda H. Hawkins, Division of Regulatory Oversight Mrvices 

The above docket was closed December 1 1,2001, therefore, staff requests that Confidential 
DN 08712-01 be retumed to the company. 


